
 
Bowman Observatory  
New Telescope Fund Raiser    
 
 
The Astronomical Society of Greenwich (ASG) is raising money to install a new state of the 
art telescope at the Bowman observatory. The Bowman observatory is owned by the 
Greenwich Board of Education and is located on the grounds of Julian Curtiss School. The 
ASG will purchase the necessary equipment and donate it to the BOE. When installed, the 
new telescope will make the Bowman observatory one of the best in the area, offering 
inspiring views of the Moon, planets, and beyond. The new telescope will also be available 
for viewing by the general public every second and fourth Tuesday of the month. 
  
The ASG needs to raise $24,000 to complete this project. As of September 2012 the ASG 
has raised about $19,000. Any contribution is greatly appreciated and is tax deductable. The 
ASG is a 501c3 tax exempt organization. You will receive a receipt via mail from the ASG 
for your tax records. 
 
Also, please inform anyone you think would be interested in making a contribution to this 
important project.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Anne Burns - President ASG 
anneburns@brucemuseum.org 
(203) 413-6762 
 
Rick Bria - Vice-President ASG 
rickbria@optonline.net 
C 203-832-2793 
 
Any contribution should be sent to… 
Astronomical Society of Greenwich 
1 Museum Drive 
Greenwich CT 06830         
http://www.seocom.com/ASG/  
 
 
Name  _____________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________ 


